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Come Sit on the Patio!
“Patios are made for sippin’, grillin’ and chillin’.”  That’s 
life on all the patios across All Saints Neighborhood, 
but even more this year for the assisted living residence 
thanks to an amazing gift from the daughter of a 
previous resident.  To honor her mother, she gave a 
sizable donation to expand the patio outside the activity 
room and add a water feature and second pergola.  Now 
there’s more room for folks to sip, grill and chill, as well 
as exercise and enjoy other activities in the fresh air.  
During these last precious days of summer, pay us a visit 
and come and sit a spell on one of our lovely patios!
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Men across the Neighborhood celebrated 
Father’s Day with delicious meals, and 
some tried their hand at Senior NASCAR 
Racing.  Thanks to all the staff who made 
the day extra special to honor these 
marvelous gentlemen.

Celebrating Fathers

Apartment tenants have been 
participating in their own Summer 
Olympics during the past couple 
of weeks. Games like "Basket" Ball, 
Table Tennis Toppling, Ladder Ball 
and Bags have brought out fierce 
competition and lots of laughs!

Olympic Games

There are lots of great restaurants and interesting destinations not too far 
from All Saints, so the Neighborhood bus is always on the move!  Recently 
the apartment tenants went to New Life Lavender and Cherry Farm and the 
International Crane Foundation, both in Baraboo, and they saw “Nunsense” 
at the Fireside Theatre in Fort Atkinson.  
The assisted living folks took a tram ride 
around Olbrich Gardens and lunched at 
Anchor Inn in Edgerton, and memory 
care folks had a yummy breakfast at 
C’s Restaurant and Bakery.  Folks from 
across the campus also attended one of 
the summer performances of the Capitol 
City Band at Rennebohm Park.

Fun and Delicious Summer Trips

Late in May, Senior Apartments tenant  Monsignor Daniel Ganshert 
celebrated Mass in the Main Street Chapel, and afterward a 
reception was held to celebrate his 50th Anniversary of Ordination.  
We thank Monsignor Ganshert for his continued service to the Lord 
and to all of us at All Saints Neighborhood.

50th Anniversary of Ordination 

In June, staff of the 
memory care residence 
put on a wonderful 
family party that 
included a visit from 
the animals at Havens 
Petting Farm in Blue 
Mounds. They were 
sure a hit! Thanks to 
everyone who made it 
such a special day!

Down on the Farm
Both the memory care and apartment folks got out on 
our Madison lakes the past few months.  What fun to 
see the city sights from this different perspective!

Time on the Water
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